
 
 

 
 
 
September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
2023 UNIFORM FITTINGS FOR NEW STUDENTS 
 
As official school uniform supplier, Noone will be offering new student uniform fitting appointments for 
Catherine McAuley College at the Bendigo store from September through until December. 
 
We operate an online booking calendar for all uniform fitting appointments, and parents and carers can 
access this calendar now. One booking time required for each student.  Please follow instructions be-
low. 
 
Full uniform will be available for immediate purchase, or you are welcome to use our lay-by service and 
collect your order prior to the start of Term 1 2023. 
 
In the meantime, if you already know the sizes you require and don’t need fitting assistance, you can 
visit our Bendigo store during opening hours, or you can go ahead and order your new uniform via the 
school online store on our website.  You can use Click and Collect from the store or we can post to your 
home. 
 
Please do not leave the purchase of your new uniform until just before school goes back.  You 
will experience delays and long wait times at our stores and some items may sell out. 
 
Please follow these instructions to book a uniform fitting appointment: 

1. Go to Noone.com.au, Select Catherine McAuley College, 

https://www.noone.com.au/school/catherine-mcauley-college/stores 

2. click BOOK APPOINTMENT  

3. You will be taken to the Bendigo store page. Click the ‘BOOK AN APPOINTMENT BUTTON 

4. Use the calendar to click on a date you like. Choose a time and complete the booking infor-

mation.  Name required is student name. Only one appointment per student. 

5. Click the ‘BOOK APPOINTMENT’ button when you have finished. 

6. You will be notified of your booking request, and you will receive email confirmation before the 

time of the appointment (please also check your ‘junk’ mail).   

 
Our experienced staff fit for growing room. However, if for any reason the student grows significantly 
over the summer holiday period, we will happily exchange any uniform item that hasn’t been worn and 
has the tags attached. Methods of payment available are cash, eftpos, visa and mastercard.   
 
Our staff are happy to help if you need assistance so please don't hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into our store. 
 
Noone Bendigo - Retail Store 
21 Queen Street, Bendigo   
 
Phone: (03) 7018 4199 

Email: bendigo@noone.com.au 
 
Trading Hours: 
Monday – Friday 9.00am – 5.00pm 
Saturday 9.00am – 12.00pm 
Closed Sundays and Public Holidays 
Please check out website for changes to hours during busy times 
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